

PACIFIC LEGAL FOUNDATION

RECEIVED NOV 0 7 2014

November 5, 2014

Mr. Donal S. Russell General Manager Capistrano Bay Community Services District 35000 Beach Road Capistrano Beach, CA 92624

Dear Mr. Russell:

You're on our team, and we couldn't be more grateful. What you do for Pacific Legal Foundation, and by extension — the millions of your fellow Americans who benefit from the legal precedents we set in the nation's courts — is worthy of *Most Valuable Player* honors!

Thank you for standing up for our Constitution, for PLF's legal program, and our brave clients. We couldn't protect our precious freedoms without you!

The battle to defend our Constitution from overzealous bureaucrats is a serious game. The stakes are sky-high. Debate is raging today about the limits of government power under the Constitution. Regulators are assuming greater control over our lives and our economy, not through the usual legislative process, but through executive order. They act as though the Constitution doesn't even exist!

Clearly, our fundamental freedoms are being challenged. That's why your role on the PLF team and your charitable gifts are so crucial.

I am honored to acknowledge your \$7,500 gift that was received in PLF's National Litigation Center in Sacramento on Monday, November 3, 2014. This letter serves as a receipt for Capistrano Bay District's tax-deductible gift to keep PLF's legal program strong in 2014. It also is acknowledgment-that-PLF has provided no goods or services to you, in whole or in part, in return for your charitable gift.

You're not a sideline spectator, watching as threats are made to our Constitution. You're right there with PLF on the field, fighting to defend our basic liberties. Even though we have been out manned, and outspent by our adversaries in so many legal battles in the past 41 years, we always find a will, and a way, to win.

Mr. Donal S. Russell November 5, 2014 Page 2

Because of you, PLF has won seven consecutive victories at the U.S. Supreme Court, and we're hot on the trail to bring our next big case to the High Court. Government agencies who think all they need to do is stack their team with high-priced government lawyers and throw out the rule book, are learning that we will haul them to court and hold them accountable to the rule of law.

Again, thanks for suiting up and being such a big part of the Pacific Legal Foundation team. Together, we will make 2014 PLF's biggest and best ever in rescuing liberty from coast to coast!

Sincerely,

ROBIN L. RIVETT

But Rweth

President

P.S. There are dozens of ways to support PLF, in addition to your generous financial gifts. Referring others to become PLF donors, requesting a PLF speaker for a major event, or hosting a local briefing to inform other potential donors of key PLF cases are just a few important ways you can stand with PLF and our Constitution. Let us know how we can help you help keep PLF going strong in 2014!

Thanks to you and the Capathona Bay District on your worsderful support. You are Resping on in court bighting to make some the Constal Commission and make some the Constal Commission and other out of constal agencie me Rept other out of constal agencie me Rept within the limit of the constitution. We couldn't be as successful without your generous support! Reh